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15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

December 8, 2016 

     

 

 

Mary Anne Davis 

465 Edmund Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN  55103-1608 

 

VIA EMAIL:  davis118@umn.edu 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 465 Edmund Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 6th at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant your appeal for the time 

being, noting that an inspection will be made by Building and Code Enforcement inspectors in a 

year to see how the garage and its roof are.  A permit may be required.   

 

If you wish to appeal to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, December 21, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang  

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c:   Lisa Martin 
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